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Summer Dual Enrollment
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The purpose of this memo it to request permission from ccPs to offer dual-enrollment courses to high

school students enrolled in FSwc-charlotte. section 4 (15) on page 6 ofthe current Inter{nstitutiona'

Articufation Agreement allows "The schoot District ond college Moy offer access to the Duol Enrollment

Progrom during the summer semester bosed on ovoilability for a srycific progrom' school or o district'

wide bosis. A sepordte memorondum must be agreed upon ond executed by both pofties desuibing the

progrom, school, or grode-levelsto be served."

This agreement to allow FSWC-Charlotte to offer high school students access to dual enrollment courses

in the summer will automatically renew itself annually unless written notification of a chan8e or

termination of the agreement is provided six months prior to the start of summer courses. ccPs will not

be invoiced for direct or indirect expenses associated with the summer dual enrollment

program. Fswc-charlotte will pay the tuition and fees, textbooks and course materials for each

participating student. Students, when necessary, wi|| be required to provide their own transportation to

participate in this Program.
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